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                                                   17th November 2023 
Dear parents/carers of Year 1 to Year 6 
 
Trip to The Grove Theatre Pantomime  
 
We have arranged for our pupils to have an exciting Christmas outing to The Grove Theatre in Dunstable to watch 
the pantomime ‘Jack and the Beanstalk.’ This year places are limited and it is a strictly first come first served basis. 
 
Year 1 and 2 will be going on the morning of Tuesday 12th December 2023  
 
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be going on the morning of Monday 18th December 2023.  
 
We are asking for £17.00 per child towards travel and entry expenses and payment must be made via 

www.scopay.com which will also act as consent for your child to attend.  
 
Pupils who are entitled to pupil premium will not need to contribute, but you must complete the consent on 

www.scopay.com. to secure their place.  
 
Please note that if your child is absent on the date of the trip we will be unable to provide a refund.  
 
Children will need to wear their full school uniform on the day. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
David Sansom 
Headteacher 
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